Our Ref: AWI/LPA/PS254/22
20 June 2022

Dear parent/carer
Year 8 Midsummer’s Night Dream performance - Tuesday 21 June

As the forecast is good for tomorrow, the performance of A Midsummer’s Night Dream to the
Year 8 students will be held outside.

Please would you ensure your child comes into school with a hat, sun screen, a bottle of
water and something to sit on.

Yours sincerely
Mrs Wilkinson
Head of English



